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yes, the Minister.

Robert Thompson
Reginald Coates
6/26/2007 4:02:09 PM
Re: ATIPP Request - ER/PR

Robert Thompson
Deputy Minister
Department of Health and Community Services
Government of Newfoundland and Labrador
709-729-3125

»> Reginald Coates 6/26/2007 2:01 PM »>
Robert:

I have started reviewing the ER/PR Access request. It is likely that we will be disclosing at least some
material. Given that you are the Task Force, should I prepare our final response for signature by the
Minister. Technically speaking an ADM can not sign an acccess request disclosure letter. The ATIPP Act
says the Minister. The Interpretation Act allows the OM to sign on his/her behalf.

Reg
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